
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BLOOMFIELD 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Construction Code Board of Appeals 
  

 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Construction Code Board of Appeals will 
hold a public hearing at the Bloomfield Township, Auditorium, 4200 
Telegraph Road, on Tuesday, November 19th, 2013 beginning at 4:00 p.m. 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
Note: The Charter Township of Bloomfield will provide necessary, reasonable auxiliary 
aids and services at all meetings to individuals with disabilities. All such requests must be 
made prior to the meeting. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or 
services should contact the Bloomfield Township Building Division by writing or calling 
the following:  Building Division, P.O. Box 489, Bloomfield Hills, MI  48303-0489 
Telephone:  248-433-7715 (O) 248-433-7729 (F). 
 
 
Posted:  Thursday, November 14, 2013  


